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OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA
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�
___________________________________


�
Order Instituting Rulemaking on the		)


�
Commission's Proposed Policies		)


�
Governing Restructuring California's		)		R.94-04-031


�
Electric Services Industry and		)


�
Reforming Regulation				)


�
___________________________________	)


�
Order Instituting Investigation on the		)


�
Commission's Proposed Policies		)


�
Governing Restructuring California's		)		I.94-04-032


�
Electric Services Industry and		)


�
Reforming Regulation				)


�
___________________________________	)
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�
CORRECTION TO THE JOINT COMMENTS OF 


�
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY,


�
SAN DIEGO GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY,


�
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES, 


�
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA,


�
CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY,


�
SCHOOL PROJECT FOR UTILITY RATE REDUCTION/


�
REGIONAL ENERGY MANAGEMENT COALITION,


�
THE CALIFORNIA FARM BUREAU AND


�
THE CALIFORNIA RETAILERS ASSOCIATION


�
FILED ON AUGUST 8, 1997


�



�
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							Dian M. Grueneich
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�
							Grueneich Resource Advocates


�
							582 Market St., Suite 407


�
							San Francisco, CA 94104


�
							(415) 834-2300 (Telephone)


�
							(415) 834-2310 (Facsimile)


�



�
							For the California Department


�
							of General Services, the University of


�
August 12, 1997					California and the California State 								University


�



�



�



�



�
	On August 8, 1997 Pacific Gas and Electric Company ("PG&E"), San Diego Gas and Electric Company ("SDG&E"), the California Department of General Services ("DGS"), the University of California ("UC"), the California State University ("CSU"), the School Project for Utility Rate Reduction ("SPURR") and the Regional Energy Management Coalition ("REMAC"), the California Farm Bureau ("Farm Bureau") and the California Retailers Association ("CRA") filed joint comments with the Commission.   The title of the document and the comments stated that the comments applied to the Report on July 16, 1997 Workshop on Load Profile Eligibility.  In fact, the joint comments applied to the Supplement to the Report on the June 5, 1997 Direct Access Workshop on Load Profiling: Eligibility Issues, filed with the Commission on July 25, 1997.  I respectfully request  the Commission to take note of this mistake and apologize for any confusion it may have caused.
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Dated: August 12, 1997			Respectfully submitted,
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						GRUENEICH RESOURCE ADVOCATES
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						Jeanne M. Solé
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						Dian M. Grueneich
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						For the California Department of
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						General Services, the University of 
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California, and the California State 
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